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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 16th January 2006

Question No 4

Question:
Councillor Karen Waren

"To ask the Manager if he would positively consider a request from Pine View Residents in Aylesbury for a junk collection to be organised in this Estate for the 2006 junk collection and if he will make a statement on the matter?"
​
Reply:

Pine View last received a junk collection in October 2002, according to the cleansing section records.  As junk collections are currently provided on a five year rotational basis Pine View is not due for consideration for its next junk collection until 2007.

